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27th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  

 

World Book Day 

 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day, and this year we will be having a day of fun based 

around the theme of a COSY READ. 

 

As a school, we have a focus on Reading for Pleasure, and as part of this the children will be 

asked to wear their pyjamas & dressing gowns, and they will be able to bring in a cuddly toy 

to read to if they wish. They may also bring a favourite book to share, but please ensure that 

this is named clearly. 

 

Children should wear underwear beneath their pyjamas, and if their PJs are thick, they might 

like to wear a t-shirt and shorts/leggings underneath in case they get too hot and need to take 

a layer off. 

 

We will also be having a ‘Best Cosy Read’ photo competition: who can read their book in the 

cosiest location? Photos to be sent to cosyread@winningtonpark.cheshire.sch.uk or 

printed at home and sent into school. 

 

We will also be visited by some MYSTERY READERS!! 

 

As always, the World Book Day vouchers will be distributed, so please keep an eye out for 

them. World Book Day tokens can be used to get one of the brilliant, new books free between 

February 15th & March 31st. More information about how this scheme works can be found at 
World Book Day £1/€1.50 Books and Tokens - World Book Day 

 

 

If you have any questions, please do ask 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs. J. Flower 

Reading Lead 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/

